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From: Paul Fulton <paulrfulton@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:31 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Edwards, John G.

Subject: Support Bill H, 5453

Dear Chair Shanley and members of the committee,

[ am writing in support of Bill H. 5453. | believe this will better position the CRMC to be an effective and impartial agency
protecting Rhode Island’s coastal resources, and limit the potential for conflicts of interest. We appreciate efforts to
bring this bill for review by Representative Edwards.

Sincerely,

Paul & Cathy Fulton
Tiverton, RI



